

12th October 2022

Dear Year 4 parents,

As a part of our Rivers topic, we have the opportunity to visit the Chichester Harbour Conservancy Education Centre in **November**. Across the site, the children will have the opportunity to take part in a number of exciting activities. These include: completing field sketches and venturing into the stream to complete measurements of the water and banks.

The trip will run during the school day.

4WM - 11th November

4VDB - 14th November

44B -16th November

We will leave Meon by minibus at 9:00am and will return for normal pick up at 3:10pm - so children should be dropped off and picked up as usual.

What to wear?

On the day, children will need to wear school uniform jumper but they should wear jogging bottoms with this as opposed to school uniform trousers/skirt/dress. Jeans are not appropriate as they will hold too much water in the event of getting wet from the stream or rained on! Children should wear trainers or sensible walking shoes as we will be walking between areas of large site. In addition to this, children should bring welly boots with them so they can take part in the stream activities. Without these, the children will not be able to enter the stream.

What to bring?

Children will need to bring a packed lunch and a water bottle on the day, as well as their inhalers if they require one. We will not be visiting a shop so there is no need for money. As always, children should not bring any electronic devices - including phones.

The total cost of the trip is £5 per child. The cost is payable via parentmail, under 'payment' and then 'shop' option. We ask that payment is made by 4th November. If sufficient money is not collected, we will be unable to run the trip.

Thank you,

Team Year 4

Meon Junior School